
 

 

Memorandum 
  

To: Joseph Martella, Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM) 

From: Michele V. Leone, Manager, New England Site Investigation & Remediation  

Date: 06/10/2011 

Subject: Upcoming Site Response Action Report – Week of June 13, 2011  
Former Tidewater Facility 
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 
RIDEM Case No. 95-022  

 
As requested by RIDEM, the following summarizes response actions expected to be performed at the 
above-referenced site during the week of June 13, 2011.  No significant activities are anticipated during 
this week. 
 

SITE ACTIVITIES TO BE PERFORMED 

 
o Complete site observation walk. 
 

As you aware, upgrades to our Tidewater natural gas regulator station began three weeks ago.  The 
first two weeks of the project involved only fabrication activities which were performed off-site.    
Based on the current schedule, we anticipate that the contractor may begin to mobilize to the site 
during the next two weeks.   We currently anticipate that excavation activities will not begin before 
the week of June 27th.   
 
Please note that a document repository for this site has been set up at the Pawtucket Public Library 
(13 Summer Street). 
 
Please contact me at 781-907-3651 if you have any questions or comments. 
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